
19 October 2021 

Trip to the Labour Office 

 

 On  19th October class 4a TE had the chance to go to the Labor Office to find                   

a little bit more about what they can do in the future, as soon as they finish their studies.  

 I have to say that I was very impressed by the students. I was surprised because 

all of them were very excited about it, they wanted to arrive as soon as possible and 

were very curious about the options they have.  

 We took tram to arrive there, and people from the office took us to one of their 

offices. They started to explain everything with a nice presentation . Sadly, I still don’t 

speak Polish, so I wasn’t able to understand what they said, but the students were asking 

questions about it and showing a lot of interest.  

 They also gave them some papers to take a look at home and some materials. 

After it we came back to school and  next day the students were still talking about it.  

So, I think these kind of trips really help them to think about options for the future.                     

I hope we will do more very soon! ☺  

 

María San Martín López 

 


